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Canadian Environmental Agence canadienne

Assessment Agency d'évaluation environnementale
Canada Place Place du Canada
9700 Jasper Avenue, Suite 1145 9700, avenue Jasper, bureau 1145
Edmonton, AB TSJ 4C3 Edmonton {Alberta) T5J 4C3

July 27, 2018

Ms. Mirtyll Alboiu

Inter Pipeline Propylene Limited
3200, 215 — 2 Street SW
Calgary Alberta T2P 1M4

Dear Ms. Mirtyll Alboiu:

Re: Review of the Project Description for the Heartland Petrochemical
Complex Rail Yard Project, proposed by Inter Pipeline Propylene
Limited

On July 16, 2018, the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (the
Agency) received a description of the Heartland Petrochemical Complex Rail
Yard Project from Inter Pipeline Propylene Limited. Upon review of the
information provided in your Project Description, the Agency has determined that
the Heartland Petrochemical Complex Rail Yard Project is the same designated
project listed in the Regulations Designating Physical Activities pursuant to the
Canadian Environmental Assessment Act, 2012 (CEAA 2012) as the North
American Polypropylene Rail Yard Project that was previously subject to a
screening under CEAA 2012.

The Agency notes that the Heartland Petrochemical Complex Rail Yard Project is
proposed on the same site and has similar project components, design and
capacity characteristics as the North American Polypropylene Rail Yard Project.
The Agency is satisfied that the potential environmental effects of the Heartland
Petrochemical Complex Rail Yard Project are the same as those anticipated for
the North American Polypropylene Rail Yard Project. These environmental
effects examined through the screening are well understood and there is little
potential for the Project to cause adverse environmental effects on areas of
federal jurisdiction as defined in CEAA 2012.

The Agency has determined that because the Heartland Petrochemical Complex
Rail Yard Project is the same designated project as the North American
Polypropylene Rail Yard Project, the Agency’s decision issued on July 14, 2016
that no environmental assessment is required continues to apply.
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In proceeding with the Project, Inter Pipeline Propylene Limited may still be
required to secure other federal regulatory permits, authorizations and/or
licenses.

We thank you for continuing to work with Indigenous groups as part of your
ongoing engagement efforts for the Project.

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
Stefan Crampton at (604)-666-8748 or via email at Stefan.Crampton @canada.ca

Sincerely,

<original signed by>

Lisa Walls
Acting Director General
Regional Operations West





